Thank you for your loyal support! - Claire

Dear L. Romano,

I am deeply grateful for compassionate people like you, and all you've done to help your neighbors in need.

Your contributions helped food banks adapt during the COVID-19 crisis to safely and efficiently offer food to families. In the past year, fueled by your generosity, the Feeding America network provided 6.6 billion meals to people facing hunger in New York and across the country.

A better future is possible thanks to supporters like you, who understand we are neighbors helping neighbors—that we can lend a hand to one another, regardless of race, gender or geography. Thank you for your loyalty and your empathy.

Gratefully,

17

Claire Babineaux-Fontenot

Chief Executive Officer, Feeding America

is its batable food banks habit during the